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Welcome to term two’s edition of the ‘Brunswick Music Notes’ for 2023-24                

 

 

Well done to all the children who took part in the music assemblies on Monday 6th and 27th 

November 2023.   We had lots of pupils perform a selection of instruments including the piano 

and the guitar.  Agapi (year 4) also performed a Christmas song which she  composed herself.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child(ren) is learning to play a musical instrument, such as the piano, trumpet, guitar, 

flute etc, and would like to perform a piece they are learning at our next music assembly,  

please contact Miss Feast via: music@Brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk   

The parents of children performing are welcome to attend music assemblies.  Please let Miss 

Feast know when you confirm your child’s participation, so that we can arrange the appropriate 

number of chairs. 
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If your child is learning a musical instrument, taking music exams or performing in a concert 

or musical performance, which you would like to share in future music newsletters, please 

send the details to Miss Feast via:  music@Brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk   

Pictured left, is Agapi with the lyrics to one of her other compositions.    

Agapi has been learning song writing through singing lessons which she has 

outside of school. 



2 

Edition:  Fifteen Term 2 - 2023/24 Page 2/3 

The children of the musical theatre after school club performed 

 

  

    

 

 

Thursday 30th November and Friday 1st December at 6pm. 

 

Pictured left and below, are some of the 

cast at the Thursday evening rehearsal. 

The Nutcracker raised £442.50, which includes tickets sales and donations.  

This money will be used towards future musical theatre productions.           

Congratulations to all the children that took part in these performances.  Thank 

you to the parents/friends that supported the show, and to all the staff who 

helped with the show’s rehearsals and/or at the performances.   
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Brunswick House have peripatetic music teachers from Kent   

Music teaching during the school day.   

We currently have pupils learning the piano, guitar and trumpet.  

If  your child(ren) would like to learn one of  the above  musical 

instruments, or another one of  their choice, please register their 

interest via Kent Music: 

https://www.kent-music.com/music-lessons/  

 

Kent Music also offer some means-tested financial assistance for 

lessons and instrument hire, for up to 75% off  per year.   

For more information, please visit:  www.kent-music.com 
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